
 

 
ADOL Acceptance of 2017 NAICS 

Change Effective on or about January 1, 2017 
 
 
ADOL will accept 2017 NAICS effective on or about 1/1/17. The codes can be 
found at: https://www.census.gov/eos/www/naics/. 
 
For additional information, please contact the ADOL EDI Support Team or visit 
www.adoledi.info. 
 
Thank you, 
Alaska Department of Labor and Workforce Development EDI Support Team 
adoledi@iso.com  
dol.workerscomp.edi@alaska.gov   
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